
SIS/CIR/2023-24/002 16th April, 2023

Dear Parents,

Due to the recent heat wave and the circular issued by the Government of West
Bengal, school will remain closed from Monday, 17/4/2023 to Friday, 21/4/2023
or till further notification. 
Those who have not collected books and uniform at all can come and collect those
from the vendors as per the schedule mentioned in our previous mail.  

Please note, pending books and covers will be given when the school reopens.

Kindly check your mails regularly for updates.
 

Regards.

Rumjhumi Biswas
Principal


